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A message from your Headteacher…. 

Dear families, 

I am delighted to be writing my first newsletter in a while after 

some feedback that they were missed! I really hope that you 

find it useful and it helps to keep you informed about what we 

are up to at school on a regular basis. My aim is write to you 

every fortnight. I will also add this to the Headteachers Blog and 

eventually Facebook too. 

This newsletter is jampacked as there is much to share with you 

about key developments at St Georges and also looking forward 

to September. 

I would like to thank every single person in our community for 

their support during my first year as head at St Georges. It has 

been full on but so rewarding and I am excited about the future 

for our children and the wider community.  

We have much to celebrate this term so please take note of the 

dates for your diary and I hope we will see you in school for 

many of these events. 

Best wishes for a lovely sunny weekend 

Kind regards 

Jo Thorn 

Dates for your diary! 

Tues 13th June – Y2 Wild Place Trip 
Fri 16th June – CF awareness – dress in yellow 
Thurs 15th June – New YR Teddy Bears Picnic 
Mon 19th June – Y5/6 girls football finals 
Fri 24th June – Nursery family event 
Tues 27th – Thurs 29th – Priory transition 
Wed 28th June – Move up day 
Fri 30th June – Nursery key family event 
Tues 4th July – Y6 pilgrimage to Taunton Abbey 
Wed 5th July – Nursery key family event 
Thurs 6th July – BWMAT 10 year celebration 
event at St Georges 
w/b 10th July – Sports Week 
Tues 11th July - Somerset Cricket in school 
Wed 12th July – Sports Day 
Wed 12th July – Y6 performance 1 6.30pm 
Thurs 13th July – Y6 performance 2 2pm 
Fri 14th July – Y6 leavers pizza & games 
Mon 17th – Wed 19th July – Y6 Viney Hill 
Fri 21st July – End of Term 6 
 

 
Term Dates: 

Term 6 – 05/06 – 21/07/23 

Term 1 – 06/09 – 20/10/23 BWMAT 10 year celebrations 

Our Trust is 10 years old next month and there’s going 

to be lots of celebrations. We are hosting 36 schools at 

ST Georges on Thursday 6th July and attempting to 

break a record! There will be games, songs and puzzles 

– hopefully something the children will remember for 

many years to come 

Uniform 

update on 

Class Dojo for 

Sept 2023 
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This is our new Vision, Mission & Values. These boards will be displayed 

around the school as a reminder of who we are and what we want to achieve at 

St George’s. This is a summary of a great deal of work and I think sums up my 

first year at St George’s really well. We now have very strong foundations to 

build something exceptional! 

 

We are now on facebook. Please be patient while 

the team begins to use regularly! 

https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeschurchschool 

andnursery 

Our new website is well underway 

and although there is still much to 

update around the curriculum, go 

and have a look! 

https://www.stgeorgeschurchscho

ol.co.uk/ 

We are having new photos and a 

video produced soon to personlise 

it. Watch this space! 
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